
PRESS RELEASE

It is increasingly clear and blatant that
non-healthcare workers are receiving

boosters.

From a Whatsapp message which was intended as an invitation to a number of people, the
Moderna vaccine booster will be given to non-healthcare workers and will be done in a building
on Jenderal Sudirman Street, Jakarta.
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It is also clear that the practice selling vaccine boosters is being done by a private hospital in
West Jakarta.
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The provision of boosters to healthcare workers is only 54.30% even though it has been running
for two months. There is also still only 18.78% of the elderly who have been fully vaccinated.
Vaccinations must be completed for vulnerable groups first. WHO also recommends not to give
a third vaccine, so that vaccine equity is achieved.

Source: Ministry of Health (September 14, 2021)



If you see vaccinations being provided to non-healthcare workers, please report it to
LaporCovid-19 on no.6


